Albert Sabin and Bioethics: Testing at the Chillicothe Federal Reformatory
Activity 3. Letter from inmate to Dr. Sabin

Student Name Date

26 February 1957

T0: Dr, Albert B, Sabin
Children's Hospital
Cincinnati, Ohio

FRON:| ? Re: m ]
. Chillicothe, Ohio

Dear Dr, Sabin:

I am one of the original twenty-two immates that participated in
your first research project at the Federal Reformatory, Chillicothe, Chio
in 1955, At this time I would like to know if I should take the Salk
vaccination that is to be piven in this city in the near future? Also if,
I could have a blood test taken and sent to you at the hospital so as you
can determine wother or not I am still immune to all three types of Polio,

I hope that this letter finds you in the best of health and that
your progress in the aiding the welfare of others continues, I am glad that
I had a small part in helping you with your research in trying to find a
vaccine for such a dreaded foe as Polio,

A reply from your self or your staff will be appreciated when you

have sufficient time To do so,

Letter from an inmate who participated in study
Original courtesy of University of Cincinnati, Albert B. Sabin Archives,
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